Dear readers, We would like to sincerly thank you all who have taken the time and intrest in
reading our new programming Zine. We are always looking for new ideas, comments and
questions, of course we are also always looking for new writers that would like to contribute
to the world of programming. As every one knows the Macintosh is not the only operating
system that uses programming languge, as so do we and that is why we hope to offer more
information on foreign operating systems in the future. If you want to write on another OS,
it would be greatly appreciated. But for now, we'll keep it simple in other words Macintosh.
Thank you all.

-The Team



